
 No.22045：School On-site Free Vision Screen Program 
 21  st  November, 2022 

 Dear Parents, 

 The  ‘Hong  Kong  Vision  Screening  and  Education  Centre'  will  offer  your  child  a  free  vision 
 screen  (eye  test)  on  14/12/2022  at  our  school  during  school  hours.  It  aims  to  identify  visual 
 problems  of  children  so  that  they  can  rectify  the  problem  at  an  early  age.  If  your  child  may 
 require glasses, we will notice you after the test. 

 Please  fill  in  the  reply  slip  and  return  to  the  class  teacher  on  or  before  30  th  November, 
 2022. For enquiries please contact Ms. Lam Ka Yan by GRWTH or on 2577-5188. 

 Li Sing Tai Hang School 

 _____________________ 
 Ms. Shirly Yip, the Principal 

 Reply Slip 

 To:  Li  Sing  Tai  Hang  School.  I  have  acknowledged  the  School  Notice  No.22045  and  I 

 (Please ✔ where appropriate) 

 ☐  agree           to my child joining the School  On-site Free Vision Screen Program. 

 (Please  scan  the  QR  code  and  complete  the  consent  form.  The  consent 

 form  is  provided  by  the  ‘Hong  Kong  Vision  Screening  and  Education 

 Centre'.  The  information  you  have  provided  will  be  submitted  to  the 

 ‘Hong Kong Vision Screening and Education Centre' for their follow up.) 

 ☐     disagree        to my child joining the School On-site Free Vision Screen Program. 

 Class:_________ Name:_________(   ) Parent’s Signature:___________Date:_________ 


